
GILLINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 

CIL Financial Report for the year 1.4.2014 to 31.3.2015. 
 
The Gillingham Parish Council received the sum of £450.00 on 
the 28th October 2014. 
 
No expenditure has yet been made from this sum. 
 
No other amounts of money have been received during this 
period. 
 
The sum of £450.00 has been retained (the parish clerk is 
currently seeking advice on the best way to spend the money) 
for future spending. 
 
 
 
 
Julia Punt 
Parish Clerk/RFO 
4th December 2015 


